
 
 

On Wednesday, August 17th Washington Gas will be performing an emergency leak 
investigation at 8218 Wisconsin Ave.  

 

WGL will be closing two southbound lanes at 8218 Wisconsin Ave using two flagging crews and 
2 Arrow panels. 

 

The time frame for the work to be completed is anticipated to last between 9:00 PM on 
08/17/2022 & 5:00 AM on 08/18/2022.  

 

Any questions or concerns regarding this project, please reach out to Kevin Clayton ( Field 
Supervisor ) at 571-373-2276 


